

## ST. PAUL'S PEEL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Stocksfield Drive, Little Hulton, Salford, M38 9RB Tel: 0161 790 2327

Headteacher: Miss Barker

23rd November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

As I'm sure you are aware Christmas is rapidly approaching which therefore means it's also time for us to start putting our fantastic Christmas Hampers together. It has been previously mentioned that the Hampers are something the children look forward to at this time of year. The possibility of having their name called out in our winner's assembly is always an exciting day.

In order for us to plan the hampers we however need your assistance in supplying donations, this year we would like to ask certain Year groups to contribute different items.

If your child/children are in the Nursery or Reception classes could they please bring in boxed biscuits, chocolates or sweets.

Children in Year 1 and 2 could they please bring any small toys for children such as colouring books and pens, soft cuddly toys, story books, toy cars or dolls.

For children in Years 3 and 4 would it be possible to ask for any unwanted gifts or part gift sets, bubble bath, face masks and shower gels.

And finally the children in Year 5 and 6 if they could bring a bottled item.

Anything that you can offer is wonderful, can all donations be in school by Friday the  $30^{th}$  of November.

Can I please also bring to your attention other events happening in the school:-

The School Council will be selling biscuits; the date needs to be confirmed.

On Christmas Lunch Day, Thursday the 13<sup>th</sup> of December, we are holding a 'Design your own Christmas Hat competition'.

All the entrants pay just £1.00 to enter the competition, the hats can be worn for Christmas Lunch and the judging will take place on this date and prizes given to the winning entrants (Christmas hats need to be made at home then worn on the day of the competition)

We also have two Discos scheduled:-

Early Years and Key Stage 1 children - Monday  $17^{\text{th}}$  of December 3.30 - 4.30pm.

All children in Key Stage 2 - Wednesday 19th of December 3.30 - 4.30pm.

To join us at the disco children need to pay an entry fee of £1.00 by Thursday  $13^{th}$  of December in order for the children to be placed on the Disco Registers. This will gain them entry to the Christmas Disco and also a Free Drink on arrival. There will be Tuck Shop items available for the children to purchase.

All monies from collected from the above events are going towards our school funds.

VDark

Yours sincerely,

Miss Barker

Miss Hackey

'Teamwork Towards Targets in Faith, Hope and Love'











